Atlantic Technical College and Technical High School Announcements

Monday, October 7", 2019

Today is Child Health Day

Each child deserves to be the healthiest he or she can be. From the food they eat to the words they hear,
children require support and opportunities to grow.

It is also Inner Beauty day, which focuses on raising awareness and supporting victims of human

trafficking. Everyone has a story, a passion that expresses who we are as individuals. When our core values
reflect on the outside, we have given the world the gift we were born to give.

Announcements to be read:

In celebration of Hispanic Heritage Month, here are more facts:

Linda Garcia Cubero is an engineer and the first Hispanic female to graduate from the Air Force Academy.
In 1980 she graduated with a bachelor’s in Political Science. From there she was commissioned to the
Air Force as a second lieutenant and then began pursuing a master’s in systems engineering from Virginia
Tech. In 1998, Cubero was awarded the Women of Color Technology Award, while being inducted into
the National Hispanic Engineering Hall of Fame.

Good Morning ATC students! This is just a reminder that the BYC meeting is today. The meeting will
begin at 2 pm in Ms. Chen's room, room 2439. We look forward to seeing you there, thank you!

Past Announcements:

Attention Yearbook Staff!! The general yearbook meeting scheduled today has been postponed for
October, 8th, 2019.

Who doesn't remember watching the animation film "Ice Age, Collision Course" as a little kid? It took
four years (14,600 hours) for Lluis Llobera, Elena Ortego (Computer Animators), Antelmo Villarreal
(Technical Director), and Roberto Calvo, the film’s CGl supervisor, to create this beloved Blue Sky Studios,
20th Century Fox animation.

In celebration of Hispanic Heritage Month, here are more facts:

Antonio A. Mignucci - is an expert scientist specializing in the endangered tropical marine mammals and
who founded the non-profit conservation organization Caribbean Stranding Network. He has dedicated
his career in caring for injured or stranded sea creatures especially the West Indian Manatee. He is
currently the director of the Puerto Rico Manatee Conservation Center.

Attention Sophomores:

Are you interested in becoming a nurse?

ATC will be participating in a special event on October 20, "A Day in the Life of a Nurse."

Students will be shadowing a nurse at Northwest Medical Center and experiencing what it is like to be a
nurse. Ifyou areinterested in attending, please stop by the Guidance Office - 2418- for more information
and a permission slip. Space is limited!



